

## LETTER TO BRANCHES





No. 114/25

16<sup>th</sup> June 2025

## TO ALL BRANCHES

Dear Colleagues,

## NATIONAL BRIEFING (ONLINE) – MONDAY 23 JUNE

The purpose of this LTB is to inform branches that there will be a national briefing, held online, on Monday the 23rd of June. The briefing will take place between 10:00 and 12 noon.

Please find the Zoom link below:

https://cwu-org.zoom.us/j/83792410092?pwd=S2nEkQvN5lWEZ9IHlcpE0JxspoHONW.1

Meeting ID: 837 9241 0092

Passcode: 195594

The purpose of this briefing is to provide branches with important information ahead of the Special Restructuring Conference taking place at the end of June. In particular, the briefing will cover important financial information and the financial report that will be presented to branches ahead of the Conference. We will also provide an update on the review of our Recruitment and Organising strategy and provide a presentation on the results of the branch restructuring survey that took place earlier in the year.

All branches are advised to attend this briefing, which contains essential information for delegates attending the Conference in Blackpool. There will also be a short section for branches to ask questions. Please ensure that a representative of your branch is able to attend this briefing.

If you have any further questions or need any further information, please contact the General Secretary's department at dlynch@cwu.org.

Yours Sincerely,

Dave Ward

**General Secretary**